
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Miller and City Council 

From: Kevin Trewhella 

Date: December, 2023 

Department: Water and Wastewater 

 

Water and Wastewater: 
More rain than we have seen recently, which increases flow to the WWTP, has 
caused us to make changes to operations. Thanks to an experienced operations 
team, we are able to keep the WWTP working smoothly. 
The Water Treatment plant has now been operational for 10 years. We have some 
small, yet important, preventative maintenance and repairs coming up, this will keep 
the wells operating without unplanned interruption. 
 
  
 

 
Kevin Trewhella 
 

 
 

 


